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SRC Leaders 
Congratulations to the School Leaders who were inducted into our leadership group at an assembly last Friday. It was 

great that a family member was able to join them in celebrating this milestone in their primary school journey. The first 

SRC meeting took place yesterday and we are looking at providing the students with structured leadership responsibilities 

across the school, in identified portfolios, including environment and wellbeing. 

 
 
 
Swimming Champions 
Congratulations to our Swimming champions, who were announced at our Monday morning primary assembly.             

Junior - Owen L and  Deanda S, 11 years  - Monique A and Aden C , Senior - Piper  W and Lucas G. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations also to the students who have made it through to the regional swimming trials on Tuesday, 2nd March. 

Owen L, Aden C, Deanda S, Bethany P, Paige P and Addisyn G will all be heading to Lambton Pool for the day. We wish 

you all the best in your relevant races. Go team! 
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Principals for the Day 
 I am very excited about Khloe F being the Principal for the day, tomorrow, Friday, 26th February. I have plenty of work 
lined up for Khloe, and April R will be joining me as the Principal on Friday, 5th March. A great time for me to relax!! 
NOTE: We have a mountain of activity next week, so please make sure you read through this newsletter for more       

information about relevant days and dates that may involve you or your children. 

Stage 3 (Year 5 and 6) CPR Training 
Our Year 5 and 6 students will be undertaking CPR and Basic First Aid training on Monday, 1st March, with 
Royal Life Saving. This is a valuable experience for our students. The school will be covering the cost of this 
course for students. 
 

Parent/Teacher Meet and Greet – Tuesday 2nd March and Thursday 4th March 
Our school has scheduled Parent/Teacher Meet and Greet afternoons, next week, on     

Tuesday, 2nd and Thursday, 4th of March. Notes were  sent home on Friday, with a       

preference list for you to complete and return with your child, if you wish to meet your 

child’s teacher. Please ensure these notes are returned by this Friday, 26th February, so 

that we can organise a time for you to visit. 

School Photos 
Our School Photo Day is scheduled for Wednesday, 3rd March. All students will be photographed 
individually and in classes on the day. Family photos will also be taken on the day. To purchase 
photo packs go to the following website orders.photoworxonline.com.au and register with the 
unique code your child was given on their photo form. Family photos will need to be registered 48 

hours prior to the photo day. 
 
K-2 Assembly 
Our first awards assembly will take place for students in K-2 next Thursday, 4th March. Unfortunately we 

are restricting the assemblies to students and staff only, due to the planning and preparation required if 

parents were to come on site, and to avoid having to turn parents away, if we had too many visitors on 

site. Photos will be published of the award winners where applicable. 

Stage 2 (Y3 and 4) and Stage 3 (Y5 and 6) Space Incursion 
Our Year 3 to 6 students will be participating in a Space Dome incursion that will be visiting the school on Tuesday, 16th 
and Wednesday, 17th March. This incursion will effectively support the continuity of learning for students as they study 
the science units of Earth and Space in their classes this term. Notes were sent home today. 
 
Support Class Teacher Vacancy 
The advertisement for our Support Class Teacher vacancy was published on Wednesday, 24th February. Applications will 

close on the 10th March and shortlisting and interviewing will occur after that.  

Mari Badge Awards 

Congratulations to Carson B and Bailey C who received Mari badges this week.  

orders.photoworxonline.com.au
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Class Student 

KA Linkin P 

KM Mikayla C 

KS Amarni S 

KW Aysha W 

1C Summer J 

1D Isla J 

1K Arie M 

1/2W Naomi P 

2A Ivy C 

2H Xavier M 

2L Hunter F 

Class Student 

3C Kayla H 

3W Amber D 

3/4S Jasper S 

3/4M Harry L 

4B Ashlee B 

4L Claire C 

5L Ryan P 

5O Isabelle S 

5/6V Emeryld B 

5/6H Neisha F 

6T Lyndsay W 

K-6K Kyan B 
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Playgroup is back! 
 

We are excited Playgroup is 
back on Tuesdays, from 9:15 - 
11am in our school hall. We 
would love you to join us,  
Everyone is   Welcome. 
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